
 

 

 
 
 
 

  
 

       Jesus is Alive 
        You’re Worthy of My Praise 
 

*Children and Worship dismissal 
 

        “Resurrection Impact” 
 

Acts 4:1-12 
                       Page 1058 in church Bible   
 

 

Hymnal   92 O How I Love Jesus  (vss1,2) 
Hymnal 124 O Magnify the Lord (vss 1,2) 
 

 
*Children and Worship for young children (ages two and older) will 
meet the storyteller at the back of the sanctuary and go to the 
Education Wing and have their worship time together, then return to 
the sanctuary during the last hymns. Childcare will still be available for 
those 2 years and younger 
 

 
 



Happy Mother’s Day!
Join in our Fellowship Time following our morning worship for a cup of 
coffee or glass of water, and a cookie. 
 
Sunday School meets after Fellowship Time. An adult class meets in 
Room 6 studying the Sunday School Guide. Another adult class meets at 
the end  of hall. Studying the book ”The Spirit-Filled Follower of Christ.  
Everyone is welcome.  
 
Our Liturgical cloths are white for celebration of joy, purity and victory. 
 

Consistory meets at 7:00 p.m.  
 

Blood Pressure Checks will be available before worship. 
 

Vacation Bible School registration has begun. Sign up forms for children 
and volunteers may be found on our website: 
www.thehollandchurch.org. Same forms are on the Information Desk  
Dates are June 13-17, 9:00 a.m. -12:00. Judy Nyhof is the contact for 
Vacation Bible School. 

“Sincere thanks for all the prayers, cards and uplifting good wishes  as I 
am recovering. Blessings to all of you.” Bette Jo Evans 
Bette Jo will be released from Tabitha May 9.  
 
WinGS (Women in God’s Service) mission for May is Friendship Home. 
Their mission is to empower freedom from domestic violence. Their 
biggest needs are toilet paper, paper towels, sunscreen and bug spray 
for adults and children.  They would also appreciate summer toys for 
children. 
 
“Thank you to your congregation for making it possible for families in 
need in the Norris Area t have a Great Easter Meal.  Everyone who 
received this gift was very thankful.  Thank you for everything you do for 
the Norris Area Pantry.” Joan Stofer 
 
 

http://www.thehollandchurch.org/


 
Our missionaries: Brian and Beth Bruxvoort, Mike and Amber DeBoer, 
and the P’s (name withheld).  
 

No longer able to attend worship at Holland Church: Henrietta Liesveld 
and Evelyn Essink at Haven Manor and Paul Doeschot at Gold Crest Care 
Center, Barb Sears at Orchard Park Lincoln NE. Kenneth Auman is at 
Cheney Rehabilitation Center Lincoln NE. 
 
Pastoral Search Team. 

 
You may view past sermons on our streaming site: You Tube - Holland 
Church Nebraska 
 
You can access both the bulletin and newsletter from our website. Go to 
www.thehollandchurch.org and click on “News.”  

 

Contact information for Pastor Randy: 
rablumer@msn.com     402-990-4817     Church phone: 402-792-2004 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please have any information or announcements you want printed in the bulletin  
submitted to Carol Auman by Thursday noon each week. You may call or text 

her at 402-440-2494 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.thehollandchurch/
mailto:rablumer@msn.com


Sign up to serve cookies during our fellowship time. There are cookies in 
the freezer for you to serve if you want. You are responsible for making 
coffee and cleaning up. There is a signup sheet on the kitchen counter.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

SERVING TODAY NEXT WEEK 

Coffee Ron and Karen Liesveld Gloria Clark 

Child Care   

Upcoming  

June 3, 4 

WinGS Garage Sale 
Please place your 

donations in Education  
Wing Room 3 

June 13-17 
9:00 a.m. -12:00 

Vacation Bible School 


